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“Where learning is an adventure. 
A nurturing and creative community, 

positively embracing curiosity and excellence 
on our individual pathways to success.” 

 

Enjoy, Exceed, Excel 
Dear Candidate, 
 

Thank you for contacting us about our current Teaching Assistant/Mid-Day Supervisory 
Assistant vacancy.  
 
I have pleasure in sending you an application form, further information about the vacancy, 
and what it’s like working for our school.  
 
Brunswick Primary School is a newly formed school from two existing separate schools on 
the site. The merger took place to form the primary school in September 2015. This has 
given us the opportunity to create something very special from two widely regarded and 
positively supported schools. Our aim is to provide a dynamic and exciting education which 
meets the needs of our ever evolving community. 

 
Brunswick is a primary school with approximately 850 pupils on roll.  Our children receive a 
creative education, rich with direct experience that they find exciting, challenging and 
fulfilling.  Their contributions are valued and the experiences they are offered are planned to 
reflect their stage of development. We cherish and promote creativity in all aspects of school 
life, and staff are skilled at developing creative approaches to thinking, learning and 
teaching. 

 
The school is currently divided into four classes per year group with five classes in two year 
groups due to an increasing demand for school places in our community. Although we are a 
large school we are keen to ensure that we know all of children as individuals so that we are 
able to cater for their differing needs appropriately. 

 
The curriculum is designed to find and develop the talents and interests of each child and 
emphasises the importance of creative and cultural opportunities for learning.  Much of the 
children’s work at Brunswick is organised as cross-curricular Learning Quests, offering the 
children an opportunity to make links between subjects and begin to develop a lifelong love of 
learning. 
 
These roles will involve generalist work and at least some time working one to one with 
individual children. 
 

I look forward to receiving your application. The closing date for applications is 12 noon on 
Friday 18th September 2020. Interviews will be held the week beginning Monday 28th  
September 2020.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Alison Colbran 
Interim Headteacher 
 

Brunswick Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 
of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. 
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